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SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

Approved ./ Disapproved Withdrawn 

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: Recommendation: 

1) City Clerk, relative to declaring Note and File. 
November as "Pancreatic Cancer 
Awareness Month" in the City of Los 
Angeles. 

2) Barbarina Zwicky, forwarding a letter Refer to General Manager. 
to the Mayor, requesting that her father's 
accomplishments be acknowledged at 
the Griffith Observatory. 

3) Jennifer Murphy, requesting more 
frequent "Bike/Walk" nights during the 
Festival of Lights in Griffith Park. 

4) Eddie J. Milligan, to the General 
Manager, relative to the mitigation 
requirement in the Hansen Dam 
Equestrian Center Concession Contract. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Note and File. 

Report prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 




